
eArt Advising Oct. 12 
 
DEADLINES: 
Drop deadline is extended to the end of the semester. If you initiate a drop through MyUI, please let Lynne 
know with an email. She not notified automatically. 
 
STUDENT ORGS: 
UISD: The UI Students in Design club has started up again for the 2020 fall semester! Focused on giving 
graphic design and design-related students a leg up in industry, the club focuses on bringing real-world 
expertise and experiences to students that they won't get in the classroom.  

The club's next meeting is scheduled for October 14 at 5pm where they will be holding portfolio and resume 
reviews. Professionals will meet and workshop with students to ensure their professional materials are ready 
for their next job interview. To join the club and take part in the review, please email grant-
whitaker@uiowa.edu to get on the mailing list and also to pay the club's $10 membership fees for the 
semester. We hope to see you soon!  
 
UAHS: Oct. 21 from 7-8pm will be holding a zoom pumpkin carving event. Grab your pumpkin and some hot 
cider and join in. Here is the zoom link: 

https://uiowa.zoom.us/j/95675394260?pwd=anozYkVndlVkemRkZWM3TEF0WmFqQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 956 7539 4260 
Passcode: 861484 
 
CERAMICS: Children of the Clay meet every other Friday at 12 noon. Next meeting is next Friday, Oct. 16. 
Contact Sam Halvorson for more information. 

UI Badmitton: The University of Iowa Badminton Club is excited to announce that we will be kickstarting our 
club activities next week on October 13th, 2020. With that being said, we would like to invite you to join us! 

Our club activities take place every week at the following times:● Tuesdays: 7pm- 8.30pm ● Thursdays: 7pm- 
8.30pm ● Sundays: 3pm- 4.30pm  Venue: Field House Main Deck, Badminton Courts 1-5. Contact art major, 
Sabrina Hsu for more information. hsin-ping-hsu@uiowa.edu 

BFA CLEARANCES: Will be the week of Nov. 2-6. If you have the required courses to clear, please contact 
Lynne to get signed up for a clearance date and time. 

STUDY ABROAD: 
 https://international.uiowa.edu/study-abroad/programs/virtual-international-experiences 
 
GRADUATION: 
There will be a new function on your MyUI to RSVP for graduation, which is separate from the degree 
application. We have received word that graduating seniors will be notified about how to access this, beginning 
next week.  It should be live in MyUI now. 

Also, commencement photographers will be on campus October 14 & 15 to take professional portraits for 
students who are interested and sign up. An email will be going out to ALL 2020 graduates directly from the 
company. More information can be found on the commencement website.  

COMMUNITY BUILDING:  
 https://studentlife.uiowa.edu/events/ 



 
DIVERSITY and INCLUSION EVENTS and INFO: 
 Did you know that the D/I Gen Ed was created at the request of students? Did you know that your cultural 
intelligence may more positively influence your job opportunities than your GPA? 
 
Here’s an interesting article to consider: 
https://getpocket.com/explore/item/the-hidden-talent-that-determines-success?utm_source=pocket-newtab 
 
LNAAC EVENTS 

1. The official calendar of events for Latinx/a/o Heritage Month with the tinyurl link (found on the bottom 
right corner) that will direct students to each respective event the day of.  

2. Flyer with the Virtual Hours that our student staff is hosting weekly. The link for this 
is: www.tinyurl.com/H0AH20  

3. A link to a podcast two of our student staffers have just released: https://anchor.fm/lnacc/episodes/Lets-
talk-1-Tangerine-and-Queer-BIPOC-eknscn/Lets-talk-1-Tangerine-and-Queer-BIPOC-
a3fi058?fbclid=IwAR1zae-Hh_iB9FDlk7CMB0FJ5uZRGxFpxLK0f2nN3fvy3vhwJQvv6X3Dbjg...  

• By clicking this link, it'll direct you to the host website. Listeners can listen to the podcast from that link 
specifically.  

• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LNACCUIowa 
• Instagram: @uiowalnacc 

We hope to see you throughout the month and/or engaging with programming in whatever capacity you're able 
starting tomorrow night with our first event "El Movimiento: How Black and African Culture made Latinx 
Music What it is Today!" where music, jeopardy and prizes will be had! -LNAAC 

Career Fair for the Arts: Oct. 20 

Attached you will find a flier and classroom slide for the upcoming Arts, Media, Entertainment Virtual Conference that 
will be on October 20 via Zoom. More info from Sauvick-goswami@uiowa.edu or garry-klein@uiowa.edu Art Careers 
are often found in media arts/PR/communications, so both sections are worth exploring. 

 4:00-4:15 pm: Student Welcome 

4:15 – 5:30 pm: Topic Breakout Panelists   

Each breakout room will have a separate zoom link to join, depending on the group you are in below. Please click on the 
zoom link provided below according to your group and join at 4:00 pm and a Career Center staff will be waiting for you 
to check you in prior to the event starting at 4:15 pm. Each panel is moderated by a career center staff member. There will 
be a time towards the end that students may ask to talk one-on-one with panelists and you and a student might be put in a 
breakout room separate from others. 

Exploring Careers in Media Arts/Public Relations/Communications  

Zoom link: https://uiowa.zoom.us/j/98564346227?pwd=eDVsY2ZrWFJndDBucEUwelBsZitjZz09 

Passcode: 963536.  Panel moderated by Garry Klein, Career Advisor  

Mary Clark, Instructor-Interactive Media Technology, Indian Hills Community College 

Tarah DeSousa, Media Communications Strategist, ACT, Inc.  



Kristen Hamilton, News Director, KGAN 

Jessica Jordan, CEO, Jessica Jordan Events 

Maddie Bro, Web & Digital Specialist, Howard Hughes Medical Institute 

Destiny Benson, Promotions Director, NRG Media 

 Exploring Careers in the Performing Arts/Entertainment 

Zoom link: https://uiowa.zoom.us/j/7455444602?pwd=UkJlR2dOS3I1SDduU2hQZ2JLL005Zz09  

Passcode: 102020.  Panel moderated by Sauvik Goswami, Career Advisor 

Katie Roche, Development Director, The Englert Theatre 

Heather Haigh, Production Operations Manager, Ravinia Festival 

Danielle Willbanks, Stage Manager, Hancher Auditorium 

SPRING PLANNING: Please start your planning for the Spring semester. Look over your degree audit and 
make a tentative plan, then set up an advising appointment to review. Courses will show up on Oct 30 and early  

registration begins the last week of November.  

Advising: Between Oct. 19-21, Lynne will have a delay in email responses due to computer issues. If you have 
an emergency during this time, please contact diane-hauser@uiowa.edu 

Please let me know if you are having any problems, if I can help you with any academic concerns, or if you are 
having a great semester. I love to hear that too! 

Your senior academic advisor, 

Lynne   

email: lynne-lanning@uiowa.edu 

  

  

 


